
	

	

	

	

																																										PUBLIC	SERVICE	ANNOUNCEMENT	
		

(March	 3,	 2017)	 	 The	 National	 Elections	 Commission	 (NEC)	wishes	 to	
announce	that	 in	keeping	with	the	key	electoral	dates	for	the	October	
10,	 2017	 Presidential	 and	Representative	 elections,	 the	 submission	 of	
Letter	 of	 Intent	 and	 Petition	 Listing	 by	 Independent	 Candidates	 is	
ongoing	and	will	end	on	March	19,	2017.		

All	those	who	want	to	contest	as	Independent	Candidates	are	required	
to	submit	their	Letter	of	Intent	and	Petition	Listing	at	the	Headquarters	
of	the	NEC	on	9TH	and	10th	streets,	Sinkor,	Monrovia,	on	or	before	March	
19,	2017.		

After	this	date,	the	NEC	will	not	accept	any	Independent	Aspirant	Letter	
of	Intent	and	Petition	Listing.	

	

Signed	_______________________	

													Joseph	T	Nyesuah	

													Acting	Communications	Director					
	


